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JUNE 2024 Big Sir JUNE 2024 Remarks  

Hello Members,  
 
1/2 the year 2024 is almost gone, it's been my 
pleasure serving you all as your Big SIR. I 
hope you all are having as much fun as I am, 
enjoying the golf activities as well as the other 
activities that we have to offer for you.  
 
We will be staying at Elkhorn CC, for our 
monthly meetings. We had several of the BEC 
members looking at alternatives, and it was the 
consensus of the BEC that we could not come 
up with something better, nor equal to. 
 
Our menu for Tuesday, June 11, 2024, will be 
Lasagna, salad, and bread. 
 
I would like thank all the men and women that 
made the picnic a great success. A big thank 
you to all who attended the picnic. According 
to our treasurer, Joe Stephens, the SIRS 
Chapter 145, had the following: 
 
Lunch Tickets: $1620.00 
Raffle Income: $ 394.00 
Member Dues: $  40.00 
 
Those numbers are great, thanks Joe.  
 
I like to extend an open invitation to the 
membership to come to the meetings. There are 
great things happening with SIRS in the future. 

 
Regards, 
Juan G Ochoa, Big SIR Chapter 145 
209-481-5325     jgochoa@icloud.com 
            

2024 ANNUAL DUES 

Annual Dues of $20 per member are due and 
may be paid at the next Meeting.  

If not attending,  
please mail a check to: 

Joe Stephens 
P.O. Box 114, Clements, CA 95227 

JUNE Speaker 
Paul R. Marsh, CS 

LODI VISITOR CENTER MANAGER  
WINE CLUB DIRECTOR 

 
Paul Marsh joined the Lodi Winegrape 
Commission in 2021 as the Lodi Wine 
Visitor Center Manager and Wine Club 
Director. A certified sommelier, Paul’s 
extensive experience in wine education, 
food and beverage programming, 
customer service, and business 
management has been key to his success 
in managing the day-to-day operations of 
the Visitor Center, creating guest and 
wine club member experiences, and 
fueling membership and sales for the 
Lodi Wine Club. 
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JUNE 

William Beckman 

Rey Chavez 

Robert Gorbet 

Ernie Lucero 

Francis Morone 

Mark Wahlman 

Bill Hye 

John Wheeler 

Thomas Trunnell 

Joe Stephens 

Brad Hust 

Thomas Barela 

Larry Bonadurer 

 

 

Activities 
 

June Dine-In 

June 27 

5:00pm 
Hosts: Dave & Mary Dias 

28081 NICHOLS RD., GALT 

RSVP: marydias214@gmail.com 

 Lasagna, salad with 

dressing, bread, 

butter, cookies, 

coffee & ice tea 



Membership Report May 2024 

Membership in attendance:   32 

Guest in attendance:    0 

Percentage of active members in attendance 36% 

Total active members:    89   

Members Added:    0 
Members Reinstated:     0 
Members Dropped    0 
Members Resigned    0 
 

Stephen Hellmer-Membership Chairman 

Joe Stephens 
SIR Branch #145 Treasurer 
twarrior1945@gmail.com     209 992-1020 

BEC Officers SIR Branch 145 
 
Juan G Ochoa, Big Sir                  209-481-5325  jgochoa@icloud.com 
Stephen Hellmer, Membership     209-242-4607  shellmer@comcast.net 
Tony Moles, Secretary                  209-369-8182  molehole5@sbcglobal.net   
William "Bill" Rutherford,  Golf      916-776-9222  w.rutherford@frontier.net 
Pauk Wright, Activities                  209-235-6923  drpaulwright49@gmail.com 
Mark Wahlman  Past Big Sir          209-327-7335  mwahlman@comcast.net 
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NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATION FOR RETIRED MEN 
LODI BRANCH #145 
1729 Zinfandel Drive 
LODI, CA 95242 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

2024 OFFICERS 

     BIG SIR 
     Juan Ochoa                                     481-5825 
LITTLE SIR 

         Felix Moran  609-4084 
    SECRETARY 

 Anthony Moles 369-8182 
ASST. SECRETARY 
      
TREASURER 
 Joe Stephens                               992-1020  
ASST. TREASURER    
  
  

2024 Directors-at-Large 
John Coakley 914-9830 
Mike Lynn 224-6115 
Bill Rutherford 916-776-9222 
Paul Wright 480-235-6923 
 

Area State Representative Richard Provost 
 

2024 Committee Chairman 
ACTIVITIES  
 Paul Wright 480-235-6923 
ANECDOTALIST 
 Ron Russell 712-6200 
ATTENDANCE 
 Stephen Helmer                           242-4607 
AUDITOR 
 Replacement TBA 
BULLETIN EDITOR 
       Big Sir              

      
 
 

    BULLETIN PUBLISHER 
 Temple Gallagher               986-8367 

    CHAPLAIN 
      Howard Ferguson               712-1679 
GREETER 
   
RECOGNITION 
  
GOLF 
 Bill Rutherford              916-776-9222 
 Mike Lynn                           224-6115 
HISTORIAN 
 (open) 
MEMBERSHP RECORDS  
 Stephen Helmer                 242-4607 
NOMINATING 
       
PICNIC 
 
PHOTOGRAPHER 
 Paul Wright 480-235-6923 
PROGRAM 
 Felix Moran 609-4084 
 Tom Pratt 916-622-4791 

     PUBLICITY CHAIRMAN 
 Big SIR 
SARGENT AT ARMS 
 
SONG LEADER 
 Paul Reiner                        366-1811 
PHOTOGRAPHER 

 
    TRAVEL & TOURS 

 PAST BIG SIR  

Ruben Moser                       1988-1989 
Al Baerwald 1990 
Bill Owen 1991 
Al Cooper 1992 
Earl Klapstein 1993 
Dave Stennick 1994 
Gus Armendariz 1995 
Jerry Kirsten 1996 
Bob McCaffrey 1997 
Tom Bandelin 1998 
Frank Garcia 1999 
Bob Handel 2000 
John Korphage (18)             2000-2001 
Jack Jackson 2001 
Bill Dauer 2002 
Ron Westerterp 2003 
Dave Hinchman                   2004-2005 
Paul Reiner                                   2006 
Neal W. Welsh                             2007 
John Mendonca                            2008 
Bill Shankles                                 2009 
George Cameron                          2010 
Richard Baines                    2011-2012 
Al Furr                                          2013 
Chuck Bennett                     2014-2015 
Jack Johnson                                2016 
Bob Gorbet                                    2017 
Phil Schrock    2018 
Paul Wright 2019-2021 
Mark Walhman 2022-2023 


